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Subject: Peterborough Solar & Lincoln Gap Wind

It is my humble opinion that such licenses should only be considered on the basis of adequate complimentary
battery storage provided by each licensee.

This will reduce the intermittent problems associated with such infrastructure and greater reliability of electricity
supply.

| have every confidence that there is a suitably qualified engineer in SA to advise on the battery capacity considered
to be adequate.

Regards
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